
Monday, 31 October 2011  

EASTWOOD CINEMA IN THE PLAZA SUCCESS  
  
The City of Ryde’s first Cinema in the Plaza at Eastwood was a resounding success with 
over 400 movie-goers enjoying a free screening of Gulliver’s Travels starring Jack Black 
 
City of Ryde Events Manager, Derek McCarthy, said:  “"Eastwood Plaza is a perfect 
location for an outdoor cinema and locals gave it the thumbs up.   
 
“The friendly atmosphere, picturesque arbour setting, great restaurants and easy 
accessibility all lend themselves to a great night out for the family.” 
 
The 300 seats provided by the Council were quickly taken up by early arrivals and locals 
who brought their own chairs spilled out onto the plaza adding to the relaxed atmosphere.  
   
"We'll be looking at including Eastwood Plaza as part of our summer outdoor movie 
festival next year," Mr. McCarthy said. 
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